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29 September

Bus fares
are changing

Age group Registered Bee Card Cash 

Child under 5 years Free (no Bee Card required) Free 

Child 5–12 years $1.50 $3 

Youth 13–18 years $1.50 $3 

Adult 19+ years $2.50 $3 

Community Connect $1.25 $3 

SuperGold 65+ years Peak: $2.50  $3 

Off-Peak: Free 

Dunedin bus fares from 29 September

Why use a Bee Card?
•  Cheaper fares     •  Top up online
To purchase or register a Bee Card,  
go to beecard.co.nz
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Why are fees changing?

What’s staying the same

What’s changing

ORC is updating fares to meet new central 
government funding rules.

•	 Children under 5 years will remain free  
— no Bee Card needed

•	 The cash fare will remain $3

•	 SuperGold off-peak hours and free  
fares will remain the same

Child (5–12 years)

•	 Free fare for children aged 5–12 will end 
•	 New fare will be $1.50 with a Bee Card*, or $3 with cash

Youth (13–18 years)

•	 New fare will be $1.50 with a Bee Card* 

Adult (19+ years)

•	 New fare will be $2.50 with a Bee Card* 

SuperGold card holder (65+ years)

•	  New peak-time fare will be $2.50 with a Bee Card* 

Community Connect

•	 New fare will be $1.25 with a Bee Card*

*If your Bee Card is not registered, you will be charged the  
 Adult Bee Card fare amount


